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Dear Valued CMA CGM Customer,  

 

In order to always maintain the highest level of schedule reliability, please be informed  

that the service CALIFORNIA BRIDGE (AL5) will change port of call, from  

Los Angeles, CA (USLAX) - TRAPAC Terminal to Long Beach, CA (USLGB) - ITS Terminal. 

 

The first impacted vessel will be the MOL EXPERIENCE - 0CLGZW1MA (WB voyage) - 
0CLH0E1MA (EB voyage) which is planned to call USLGB ITS Terminal on July 3, 2024.  

This will remain in place until week 44 or further notice. 

 

Bookings already placed have been automatically re-booked to the correct terminal. 

 

For the future ones, please ensure that the new terminal is correctly updated. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding 
this change, please contact your local CMA CGM sales representative. For current schedule 
activity please visit our website at www.cma-cgm.com. 

 

Best regards, 

CMA CGM (America) LLC 

1-877-556-6308 

 

http://www.cma-cgm.com/

